
BALLASALLA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Home Learning      Numeracy

Numeracy: OAK National Academy 
For your mathematical learning for the next two weeks use this link which will take you to the OAK 
National Academy. It will look like this: 

  

Click on your chid’s year group, then the day of the week to get your maths lesson for that day. You’ll 
see a video to follow, along with instructions and questions to attempt.                                                                                                                                                           
It will look like this: 
  

Key skills: Hit the Button - In addition, you can keep up with your tables, doubles, halves and many 
other number facts using this site. You can set your own level of challenge and practice a range of 
skills.   TTRockstars https://ttrockstars.com is also familiar and will support your learning.  

                                                                                                                                                           

For the next two weeks we will be using resources from the Oak National Academy.  The links below 
will take you to age appropriate learning for your child.  If your child finds the learning too easy or 
difficult please access the learning from the year group above or below.

https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://ttrockstars.com
https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://ttrockstars.com

